
Tuesday, March 4
6-8PM  |  ALA Cafeteria

with the

Salt River Schools students, staff, families, and
Community members are invited to have dinner with
Acting Superintendent Sheryl Houston and Division
leadership. A free meal will be served while supplies

last. We'll discuss important education goals and
strategic planning; there will also be time set aside
for the audience to ask questions. Limited childcare

wll be offered in the library after dinner from 7-8 p.m. 
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